bp



Michael C. Mc Anulty Liability Manager BP/ Remediation Management 900 East Benson Boulevard Anchorage, Alaska 99519-6612 E-Mail: mcanumc@bp.com

June 8, 2020

Ms. Evonne Reese Alaska Department of Environmental Conservation Institutional Control Unit 410 Willoughby Ave., Suite 303 Juneau, Alaska 99811-1800

Re: Institutional Controls Verification for Building U-21 (ADEC File 300.38.218)

Dear Ms. Reese:

This letter is being submitted by BPXA to confirm that there have been no changes in land use or ownership at Building U-21, located in Prudhoe Bay, that would impact the exposure assumptions used by ADEC in the 2010 Cleanup Complete Determination—Institutional Controls Decision Document.

If you have any questions, please contact me at (907)-355-3914, or at mcanumc@bp.com.

Sincerely,

Mike Mc Anulty